Dear Community Planning Team

Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the submitted version of the Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan.

In our response to the Regulation 14 consultation we highlighted to the community the need for further evidence to substantiate policies 12, 13 & 14 (see attached) and suggested it liaise with your authority's heritage team.

We note from the Plan and its associated documents that the community has subsequently been in liaison with your authority's heritage team and that the site proposals now submitted are promoted as being in accordance with the heritage advice offered.

We remain happy to defer to that advice and would therefore only request that your authority confirm to itself that the Plan and its documents as submitted are an appropriate reflection of what was previously advised and agreed in that liaison.

We have no other comments to offer on the Plan.

Kind regards

David Stuart

David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser South West Direct Line: | Mobile:

Historic England |

https://historicengland.org.uk/southwest



We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops. Follow us: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Sign up to our newsletter

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.